
JANUARY AT SHILOH
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LAST MONTH

SHILOH
STEWARDS

Just before the new year, the
foundation was poured for the new
Director’s Residence. We are
praying that the foundation will
cure quickly so that the Builders for
Christ can start construction on
schedule.

On January 7  the Builders for Christ
will begin construction on the new
Director’s Residence. We will be
responsible for feeding them lunch
five days a week. If you or your
congregation would be willing to help,
please email Josiah!
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Do you share a passion for the
ministry of Camp Shiloh? “Shiloh
Stewards” have taken the devoted
step to stand behind Camp Shiloh
with recurring gifts. Join for as little
as $3 per month. Become a Shiloh
Steward today!

COMING UP

mailto:director@campshilohretreat.org
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z1NH/campaign/C-11P48
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z1NH/campaign/C-11P48
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LAST MONTH

SHILOH
STEWARDS

In January, the Builders were able
to get a remarkable amount of
framing done. It was exciting to see
so much progress happening each
day. There is still so much to be
done. You can donate to the house
project here.

This month, we are looking forward to
adding the roof and framing the
interior walls. We have really enjoyed
getting to know all of the Builders and
the fellowship time we’ve had with
them. 

Do you share a passion for the
ministry of Camp Shiloh? “Shiloh
Stewards” have taken the devoted
step to stand behind Camp Shiloh
with recurring gifts. Join for as little
as $3 per month. Become a Shiloh
Steward today!

COMING UP

https://www.campshilohretreat.org/givevolunteer
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z1NH/campaign/C-11P48
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z1NH/campaign/C-11P48
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LAST MONTH

SHILOH
STEWARDS

In February, the new Director’s
Residence began to look a lot more
like a finished house. Due to some
late deliveries, we are still waiting
on windows and doors, but we are
thrilled to see the hard work of the
Builders pay off!

Camp Shiloh was hit by a storm that
took down 19 trees, 6 power lines,
and damaged the roofs of 4 cabins.
Thankfully no one was injured. The
Builders and other volunteers helped
with the initial clean-up, but the
damage is about $45k. Donate here to
help with the clean up!

Do you share a passion for the
ministry of Camp Shiloh? “Shiloh
Stewards” have taken the devoted
step to stand behind Camp Shiloh
with recurring gifts. Join for as little
as $3 per month. Become a Shiloh
Steward today!

COMING UP

https://www.campshilohretreat.org/givevolunteer
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z1NH/campaign/C-11P48
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z1NH/campaign/C-11P48
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LAST MONTH

SHILOH MERCH

We said goodbye to the Builders
for Christ. The new Director’s
Residence is still under
construction, but we are so grateful
for all the work the Builders were
able to get done!

In April, we are looking forward to
hosting the third annual Special Needs
Family Camp from the 25 - 27 . The
camp is designed to bring families
which include a member with physical
or intellectual disabilities together for
fun and fellowship. Register here!
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We love our faithful Camp Shiloh
supporters! Want to spread the word
about your favorite camp and
support Shiloh’s ministry? Get your
own Shiloh Merch here!

COMING UP

https://www.campshilohretreat.org/special-needs-camp
https://www.bonfire.com/store/camp-shiloh-merch-store/?srsltid=AfmBOopHbRfr3bbNuqCM2h4skbmm0wd_-val6R3nSHdfwHTJd36tHyLh

